
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
MEETING DATE:  September 18, 2014 

 
FROM:  Laura Fischer, General Manager 

 
SUBJECT: Consider Waiving the No Alcohol in the Park Ordinance for a One 

Day Event on October 11, 2014. 
 
ISSUE: Shall the Board allow the Proyecto Heber Car Show to sell and 

serve alcohol at Tito Huerta Park on October 11, 2014 for one day 
only permit? 

 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 
 
DISCUSSION: 

Director Garcia-Ruiz requested this item be placed on the agenda and for the Board to 
consider allowing the Proyecto Heber Car Show to sell and serve alcohol during the Car 
Show to be held on October 11, 2014.  This is a one day waiver of our no-alcohol in the 
park Ordinance.   This action was requested informally in July by Director Garcia-Ruiz 
and the Board agreed that they would consider the waiver so that Director Garcia-Ruiz 
could plan the event.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Laura Fischer, General Manager 
 
 


